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K'lte MacDonaId MP 11 0046 & MP 05 0086 MOD 4

From: Maxine White <1 o
To: <plan_comment(@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 11/4/2012 10:15 AM

Subject: MP 11_0046 & MP 05_0086 MOD 4

Dear Sir/Madam, :
My name is Maxine White and I live at , (unfortunately) almost
adjoining the above development. Please do not per mit any further development on this site. It is
absolutely terrifying watching the construction, it is unbelievable to see the 'rabbit warrens' being
built, how people will live so squashed together, I cannot imagine. ‘
The major castastophe on-this site is Mobbs LANE, which is the exit for this development, totally
unsuitable for the number of buildings erected and how on earth the traffic will be managed is
inconceivable. There is also an exit onto Mobbs LANE from the "Brick Pit" construction which is
also totally unsuitable.

The over-development is enough already, the roads are already grid-locked, the infrastructure is not
there to cope. Please, please do not allow this greedy developer to bring any further chaos to our
neighbourhood and refuse any applications from Meriton Apartments Pty Ltd.

The neighbourhood has been covered in dust since construction began on this site, when it rained for
a period a few months ago, the road was awash with filthy clay laden rain water flooding Mobbs
LANE, when dry periods ensue, red dust covers our homes, g gardens, cars, washing and everything
else in its path. I have taken to driving via Marsden Road 1ather than travel up Mobbs LANE

Maxine White

N19
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